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The Late Cst. John Terrence Hoey 

"Trumpets and Totem Poles” . . . .
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Happy New Year
Once again another year 

has been safely locked 
away in that spacious 
volume, “history”; once 
more the last remnants of 
the festive turkey have 
been carried to school in 
lunch boxes; another 
Christmas Tree has been 
shorn of its glitter—and 
needles—and now lies at 
the foot of the back yard; 
still another list of resolu­
tions and good deeds has 
been thoughtfully pre­
pared.

Which all goes to say 
that once again it is that 
season of the year when 
we at The Quarterly wish 
to extend to each and 
everyone the sincerest of 
best wishes for the year 
1959.

To the many old-timers 
and ex-members who con­
tribute those interesting 
topics of the early days; 
to our far-flung list of 
subscribers from the four 
corners of the globe who 
so often take the time to 
write to us; to our grow­
ing- list of advertisers and 
those who contribute to 
our magazine, and finally, 
to all our Associate Edi­
tors who in addition to 
their usual Police duties, 
take time out to round up 
the interesting news of 
their respective divisions, 
we thank you, one and all!
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